
From: aliya Hanif [mailto:aliyahanif1992@gmail.com]  

Sent: Friday, January 1, 2021 5:36 PM 
To: SIDDIQUI, Farhan Ahmed 

Cc: Imran Ali 
Subject: Resignation Letter 

 

Respected Sir, 

 

With due respect, this is to inform you that I, Aliya Hanif, UCPO of  UC-03 Fatima Jinnah in 

North Karachi town want to resign from my post as UCPO effective 31st January 2021. 

Thank you very much for the opportunity you've given me to learn about polio eradication and 

working as a team together was a good experience for me. I am resigning from this job due to 

personal reasons and I am unable to continue this job that's why I am resigning from this job. 

Thank you for the immense support and for believing in me. 

Thank You,  

 

Regards  

UCPO Aliya Hanif 

 


